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OBJECT: Contest « La constellation de tes rêves » for school perseverance (MRC des Laurentides) 

 
Dear citizens, 
 
In order to encourage school perseverance, the municipality wishes to encourage young students in elementary and high 
school to participate in the « La constellation de tes rêves » contest organized by the MRC des Laurentides. 
 
In order to participate, each student who wishes to enter the contest must: 
 

1. Describe his or her dream (e.g. having a dog, camping on a desert island, becoming a black belt in karate, etc.) 

with a drawing or a short text as well as what is needed to achieve it; 

2. Take a picture of their drawing or text and write their name, age and the municipality in which they live at the 

bottom of the document; 

3. Send the drawing or text to astamand@mrclaurentides.qc.ca before April 1, 2023. 

The winner (only one per participating municipality) will receive a prize that will help him or her realize his or her dream. 
The prizes will be awarded on April 20, 2023, at the MRC des Laurentides’s mayors’ Council. 
 
To learn more about the contest, you may read the MRC des Laurentides press release to that effect. 
 
If you have any questions about the contest, please contact Amélie St-Amand at the MRC des Laurentides at 
astamand@mrclaurentides.qc.ca. 
 
Thank you for your attention and good luck to all participants! 
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